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November 9, 2021, Regular Council Meeting – Cancelled because of a lack of quorum. 

 

Sunday, November 14, 2021 – Special Council Meeting (104 E. 6th Ave) 

Council Members in attendance were Matt Greemore, Scott Holbrook, Jordan High and JB Klyap (via 

phone). Nolan Frandsen was absent. 

Council President Matt Greemore called the special meeting to order at 7:02 pm. Matt explained that 

the purpose of this meeting is to take care of time sensitive items that include the Towns Claims and the 

building application for Gordon Akens.  

Building Application:  Matt explained that the building application for the storage unit is so that the Blue 

Anchor can clean out the banquet room and start booking parties in it. The individuals that are running 

the Anchor are in the process of buying the business. 

Scott Holbrook made a motion to approve the building application for Gordon Aken’s storage shed 

behind the Blue Anchor Building. Jordan seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote. 

Claims:  Scott made a motion to approve check numbers for Payroll 88674 to 88699 and 5845 and Claim 

Checks 21455 to 21480 and 89758 to 89760. JB seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous 

vote.  

Scott made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:09 pm. Jordon seconded the motion. Motion passed 

with a unanimous vote. Meeting adjourned. 

 

ATTEST: 

 

_________________________________________  ________________________________ 

Kristi Millhouse, Town Clerk/Treasurer    Matt Greemore, Council President 

 


